



TO:

Governor

DATE: October 5, 1981

FROM:

Gerry Thompson

SUBJECT:

Report

Staff Meeting

Kay Toran re your speech to the Handicapped awards luncheon: John Sellers may be in the audience. He is unhappy with you because he believes you don't support the handicapped. NOTE: He may try to harass you during the speech.

The Hispanic visit next Monday has been postponed.

Jon Yunker said there are 45 Emergency Board requests. They haven't had a chance to figure the general fund impact yet, but probably between \$1 - 2 million. Emergency Board briefing scheduled on your calendar 8 a.m. Friday, October 9.

Don Eppley reported you will probably see the first batch of management recognitions early in January.

He said that Bill Hoelscher's Teamster factfinding has been postponed for one week.

I delivered the speech at the Bonded Debt Advisory Panel's Local Government Conference. It went well and was well received.

The dedication of the Revenue Building went well. There was a good crowd. Dale Pence, the contractor, was highly complimentary of Darrell Ralls and General Services.